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Sent: Fri, 2 May 2025 12:39:47
To: neighbourhoodplanning@york.gov.uk 
Subject: Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Plan
Sensitivity: Normal

Good afternoon

I wish to express my support for the Copmanthorpe Neighbourhood Plan. It is notable how long it has been since the plan started and I am incredibly grateful to the team of
villagers that has worked so hard on delivering what I think is a plan that would be very welcome for the village.

Kind Regards
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